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Tuesday, 28 March 2023 

Dear parents / carers, 

On Wednesday 29th March, our aim will be to finish before 15:30, so children will be collected at their usual 

time and gate. 

On Thursday 30th March, the children in Year 3/ 4 may arrive from 17:30-17:45 at the main entrance, where 

an adult will direct your child to their classroom. If you have a ticket to watch the evening performance, please 

wait outside the main reception area until the doors open at 17:50.  

Once the performance has finished, please wait outside until your child is ready. The children, who are in 

Verde and Amarillo Class, will exit via the main entrance. The children, who are in Rosa Class, will exit via the 

gate that is usually used by Y1/2, near the main entrance.   

If you are not watching the evening performance, please collect your child at approximately 19:20.  

 

Thank you for your support and we are grateful for your patience. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 3/ 4 team 
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